From: Peggy Brewster

To: Ereeman Misty
Subject: Support HB 2469
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 1:45:33 PM

Please support HB 2469. It is so important to restore the right of local
farmers and communities to, among other things, protect their specialty
crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.

thanks,
Peggy Brewster
Yachats, OR
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